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From: Morgan Gray <magray1270@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 1:56 PM
To: House Small Business Committee
Subject: In Support of Bill H5255
Hello,

My name is Morgan Gray, and 1 am writing you about Bill H5255. I am for this bill, supporting the increase in
amount of beer that RI Small Breweries can sell. This would be beneficial not only for customers, but also for

our beloved breweries and their paths to growth. This bill is extremely important for small businesses within our
state.

Thank you so much for your time.
Warmly,

Morgan Gray
(Rhode Island Resident/Beer Lover/Small Business Supporter}



